
FRASER POWER SQUADRON 

Minutes of General Meeting held March 21, 1966 at 8.00 P.M. at the New Quilchena Golf Club. 

Twenty present. 

Minutes of the last General Meeting accepted as read. Moved by Cmdr. Watts & seconded by Lt. Couch. 
Carried. 

Cmdr. Watts reported that the Boat Show booth did get some attention but was placed in a poor location. The 
reason for this being that the location was obtained free.

The Commercial Fishermen's Course graduates will be invited to the Graduation party. 

Porthole and Sea Magazine will be sent information on the Fraser Power Squadron Fishermen's Course. 

Lt. Cmdr. Paiger reported that the Graduation Banquet will have a nineteen place smorgasbord, a five piece 
orchestra, drinks - 5 for $2.00, Beer - 3 for $1.00. Dress Optional. 

The Annual General USPS District Meeting was discussed and several of the members hoped to attend, at 
Bellingham, March 25th to 27th, 1966. 

Cmdr. Watts reported on the Richmond High School Fashion Show March 25th that Siegmund, Watts, and Dodd 
had volunteered to man the Fraser Power Squadron booth. 

Cmdr. Watts reported that there was a move afoot to register the Canadian Power Squadron Flag. 

Many squadrons have expressed their disapproval of this seasons Junior Piloting Kit. 

Lt. Cmdr. Paiger reported that John Leckie Co. had donated the Fraser Squadron a Canadian and U.S. Flag. 

Family cruise suggestions -Telegraph Harbour, Newcastle Island, Wigwam Inn, Granite Falls, Pender Harbour, 
Pirate’s Cove. 

Suggestions were requested for the Bent Propeller Trophy and names of possible candidates. Two names for 
Trophy received 
Snafu & Lahkawatuh. 
It was also suggested that a contest be held at the Graduation Party for a prize-winning name. 

Moved Lt. Cmdr. Paiger, that the meeting be adjourned. Seconded by John Smith. Carried. 


